

DEPARTMENT OF SAFE SCHOOLS

TO:

ALTHEA HURT, DIRECTOR OF HUMAN RESOURCES

FROM:

SARAH SMITH, DIRECTOR OF SAFE SCHOOLS

DATE:

FEBRUARY 27, 2024

RE:

STUDENT WORKERS FOR THE DFC GRANT

The Department of Safe and Drug-Free Schools is requesting student workers to work in prevention efforts with Allison Robinson and Sarah Smith as outlined in the Drug-Free Communities grant and work plans specified in the grant. We are requesting up to 8 student workers who will work after school hours and in the summer with a maximum amount of \$10,440 to be spent by 09/29/2024, the end of the DFC Year 1 budget. Each worker will be paid minimum wage for the state of Kentucky.

The Bullitt County Youth Coalition is a youth-created organization whose mission is to create healthier and safer communities. These students will have the opportunity to lead youth-led prevention activities with middle schools in Bullitt County during the last period of the day and after school as well as provide prevention programming and social media influencing (supervised by Safe Schools Dept) aimed to raise awareness and educate Bullitt County youth.

OUR MISSION IS TO INSPIRE AND EQUIP OUR STUDENTS TO SUCCEED IN LIFE BULLITT COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS IS AN EQUAL EDUCATION AND EMPLOYMENT INSTITUTION